
NEW WATER PROJECT IN DARA'A

A 16.5 kilometres long pipeline project in Dara'a linking Shaqhab-
Mutbin villages was carried out by the branch of the Water Company
in the governorate. Pumping tests have been made on seven kilo
metres of the line.

Moreover, the Water Company branch is also carrying out 10 kilo
metres long Sakher springs project which is expected to be
completed by the end of the current year.

NEW HOSPITAL IN ALEPPO

Structural works of the workers' hospital in Aleppo have been
completed.

The 140-bed hospital consists of four storeys with a ground area
of 2500 square metres. The total cost is L.S. 10 million.

The estimated cost of the medical equipment necessary for providing
medical treatment and carrying out surgeries is L.S. 70 million.


